
 

 
 

Vote YES on Overturning the Social Security Gun Ban 
 

On Thursday, the House of Representatives voted 235-180 on a Joint Resolution to end the 

implementation of the NICS Improvement Amendment Act.  

 

We now urge the U.S. Senate to do the same. 

 

This “Social Security Gun Ban” allows the Social Security Administration (SSA) to report 

beneficiaries to the National Instant Criminal Background Check System (NICS) under Mental 

Disorders Listing of Impairments.  

 

This rule is a violation of the Second Amendment and due process rights. It unjustly strips 

millions of law-abiding Americans of their right to bear arms. 

 

Social Security recipients who merely need help filling out forms, balancing their checkbook, or 

receive benefits through a representative payee are placed into NICS. This includes Americans of 

all ages, not just senior citizens.  

 

Last July, NAGR delivered 90,000 signed petitions from its members and supporters to the 

Social Security Administration speaking out against the new rule. This made up over 90% of 

public comments the SSA received. 

 

Our member petitions helped stall the implementation of the gun ban, but on January 18th, the 

rule went into full effect. Now NAGR is urging Congress to take action.  

  

“This was one of the biggest anti-gun legacies left behind by the Obama Administration, and we 

support its full reversal by Congress,” said Dudley Brown, President of the National Association 

for Gun Rights. 

 

The National Association for Gun Rights fully supports the repeal of the NICS Improvement 

Amendment Act. 

 

We urge all members of the Senate to vote YES to overturn the Social Security Gun Grab. 

 

 

In Liberty, 

 

 

 

 

Kris Jolin 

Director of Federal Legislation 

kris@nagrhq.org 


